
Please be advised that there is a 
temporary purchase limit of:

______ pack/s of toilet 
paper per transaction.

We are limiting this product in 
an attempt to ensure that all of our 

valued customers have the opportunity 
to purchase everyday products as they 

normally would. 

We appreciate your understanding and 
apologise for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 

ATTENTION 
CUSTOMERS


